

## Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

2 September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Vours faithfully

## School Photographs - Tuesday 13 September and Wednesday 14 September 2022

This year's individual school photographs are scheduled for Tuesday 13 September and Wednesday 14 September 2022. Students in Years 7, 8 and 9 will have their photographs taken on Tuesday and students in Years 10 and 11 will have theirs taken on Wednesday.

All children will be photographed individually but there will be an opportunity for your children to have a family photograph, which will take place during period 5 on Tuesday 13 September.

If you would like your children to have a family photograph taken, please could you complete the bottom section of this letter, indicating the names of all your children, at this school only, including tutor groups. Years 12 and 13 students can be included in family photographs. Please be aware that it will be your child's responsibility to remind their teacher that they must go to the main school library during period 5. If they do not arrive, then they will not be able to have a family photograph taken.

The number of family photographs will be limited and it would be appreciated if you could return your slip to Student Services by Thursday 8 September 2022.

Todis faithfully	
Mrs J Vickery. Pastoral Manager	
4	
Please return to Student Services by Thursda only.	y 8 September 2022 <b>for family photograph</b>
Family Photographs – Tuesday 13 Septembe	r
Name Name Name	Tutor Group
Signed Po	arent/Carer Date

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY to 11376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhigh.com w www.notleyhigh.com















